
 
 
Dear Tamarack Waldorf School Community, 
 
Tomorrow, Wednesday, is the scheduled day for parents and guardians to come to school and pick 
up their student's distance learning materials, musical instruments and items from the basement. 
The pick up window is from 7am-3pm. We know that this is a difficult and confusing time for 
everyone and that health and safety are most important in this moment. As a school we are working 
hard to minimize the risk for everyone during this scheduled pick up day. We ask that you please 
adhere to the following when you arrive tomorrow. 
 

 

• Staff will be stationed at the main school door to allow people entry into the building one at a 
time, with distance between individual entries.  

• Only 5 people total will be allowed in the building at a time.  
• Only parents and guardians will be allowed in the building. We ask that children not enter the 

building. 
• We will be watching for people to come, so we ask that you not ring the bell or touch the 

entry door, as we will open it to let you in. 
• While you are waiting for entry, we ask that you please abide by the CDC recommendation 

of keeping a distance of 6 feet between yourself and others. Please do not gather close to 
one another on the steps or in the parking lot. Please also maintain this distance while you 
are in the building. 

• Upon entry you will be asked to apply hand sanitizer to your hands. 
• Staff will assist you in getting your student's distance learning packet, and then direct you to 

the basement to pick up your student's instruments and gear.  
• You will exit the building through the basement door.  

Staff will be sanitizing their hands regularly or wearing gloves. 

Doors and handrails will be disinfected on going throughout the day. 

 

Faculty and staff are already missing the children and the day to day activity of school life, but are 

happy to be taking the needed steps to keep everyone healthy. We are all hoping for a swift and 

healthy end to this closure. Blessings on all of you. Wishing you good health and wonderful family 

time together. 

Lora Poulos 

Administrative Director 


